
Dear Neighbor, 

Serving in the Marines taught me that freedom demands sacrifice and dedication to the 

cause, no matter the personal cost. These days, we find ourselves in a struggle to provide our 

children and grandchildren in our public schools with a strong 

foundation, as the challenges they face grow bigger by the day. 

Success in this mission will require volunteers willing to stand up 

for truth, to fight for the values our community holds dear, and to 

protect the rights of parents to have clarity and control over what 

their children are learning; it will require volunteers willing to 

sacrifice. My wife Yasmin is that kind of fighter.      

My name is Todd Harris, and I am writing to you today as 

the proud husband of Yasmin Harris, your candidate for Coeur 

d’Alene School Board Trustee.  I have had the honor of being 

married to Yasmin for the past 11 years, with the pleasure of 

knowing her for 18.   We have been blessed with two active boys, 

ages 9 and 7, both of whom attend our local public school.   

As her husband, I know Yasmin’s relentless pursuit of excellence in all that she does. She 

has always been a peacemaker and a problem solver. Her professional experience, unwavering 

commitment to the Lord and the truth, and strong moral compass are what allow her to meet 

difficult challenges with a level head and humility. She is a true guiding light to me, our family, 

and to all who know her. She is fondly referred to as Mama Yas because people know that when it 

comes to her children, or anyone else’s for that matter, there is no compromise.  

After being disappointed by several recent decisions made within our school district, it is 

clear that we need a School Board Trustee with convictions and principles strong enough to stand 

against opposing forces. Again, Yasmin is that kind of woman.    

She will not back down, nor be intimidated by outside influences. She will fight endlessly 

to make sure that your voices are heard, and that the children in our schools get the protection and 

quality education they deserve. She understands that the impact of this extends well beyond the 

school years, and shapes the future of North Idaho. I know you will be proud to have her represent 

you as a School Board Trustee. 

From an early age, Yasmin has been an example of service and personal excellence. As a 

young public school student, she received high academic accolades from local and state 

organizations.  She earned the Girl Scouts' prestigious Gold Award as a young woman and has 

continued to excel professionally and socially throughout her adult life. She has a strong 

background in finance, having managed budgets and audits for both large and small companies.  
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She has a heart to serve and currently works 

on staff in ministry development for Pathway 

Church. Both her life story, and her 

testimony of faith and stamina, support her 

grit and perseverance in the face of 

challenge. Yasmin is a strong and intelligent 

woman of character, whom I love and 

admire greatly. I am regularly amazed that I 

have been given the gift of this incredible 

woman as my best friend and life partner. As 

you get to know her as your School Board 

Trustee, I know you will understand why. 

Yasmin’s ultimate goal is to restore the trust of our community and support the rights of 

parents in our school district. She is here to be the voice of our community, our taxpayers, and our 

families 

  I hope you take a moment to learn more about my incredible wife, Yasmin, at 

www.Yas4cda.com. Help us seat a member of our community on the school board who is invested 

in making the Coeur d’Alene public school district a stronger and more enriching place for our 

children to learn and grow. Thank you for your prayers and support in this upcoming election, and 

beyond.  

And remember, vote Yasmin Harris on November 7th. 

Kindest regards, 

Todd Harris 
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“Yasmin is the voice we need on the CDA School Board. Her remarkable journey from Iran to North 
Idaho, and her discovery of Christian faith provides a strong foundation in the values that should form 
the basis of education in our school district. A dedication to student achievement, fiscal responsibility, 
and the well being of our children are the cornerstones of her campaign. I’ve known Yasmin for a few 
years now, and I trust her, and I am convinced of her passion and her dedication to the future of our 
children. I urge you to vote for Yasmin Harris for the CDA School Board.”  

-Representative Joe Alfieri, Idaho House of Representatives Seat 4A

“I had the pleasure of meeting Yasmin Harris, learning about her campaign, and discussing in depth the 
reasons she is running for Coeur d'Alene School Board Trustee. Yasmin is exactly the type of "new 
blood" we need holding our local public offices. She brings a strong background in finance, and carries 
with her a strong Christian worldview. She understands the issues that matter for our schools and for 
the future of our children. She has my support, and I encourage you to cast your vote for Yasmin Harris 
on November 7th.” 

-Representative Vito Barbieri, Idaho House of Representatives Seat 3A


